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MS JO CLAY MLA: To ask the Minister for Economic Development 

Has the Chief Minister had any discussions with the University of Canberra about re-establishing 
both the urban planning and landscape architecture courses given the University of Canberra has 
shut down these courses; if so, what was the outcome of those discussions. 

ANDREW BARR MLA - The answer to the Member’s question is as follows: 

I have not had discussions with the university on this matter.

Approved for circulation to the Member and incorporation into Hansard. 

Andrew Barr MLA 
Minister for Economic Development  Date:............................ 
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